From: kwbighird [mailto:kwhigbird @aocl.com]|
Sent: Monday, May 02, 2016 5:22 PM

To: Lissette Carey <|carey@citycofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: Change in City Commission meeting

Hi Lissette. Will you please copy Mayor Cates the Commissioners and Cheri Smith
Mayor Cates and Commissioners

The agenda item relating to the change of time for commission meetings starting in October
should be tabled until the public has ample time to be heard. Also...time for you to assess any
unintended consequences.

As for the request for $12.5 million to secure an agreement with the potential buyers to retain all
current and future units as affordable...careful what you agree to...

Respectfully,

Allen Tidball
Sent via the Samsung GALAXY S®4, an AT&T 4G LTE smartphone



